DATE: July 1, 1996
TO: Blanca S. Bayd, Director of Records and Reporting, Division of Records &
Reporting
FROM: Walter G. D'Haeseleer, Director, Division of Communications /44
Noreen S. Davis, Director, Division of Legal Services D5 PJ D
RE: Docket No. 960330-TL, Request for exemption from the requirement that each
telephone station shall allow incoming calls, by United Telephone Company of
Florida.

Attached is a letter from United Telephone Company requesting that all twenty-four
(24) of the requests filed in this docket be withdrawn. No previous action has been taken
by the Commission and there are no pending issues which need to be addressed by the
Commigsjon regarding the requests for exemption. Therefore, staff requests that this docket
be e any questions, please contact Kathy Lewis at 413-6594.

Attachment
¢: Skye Lugo, LEG
Kathy Lewis, CMU

" DOCUMENT NUMEER -DATE
07178 JuL-5&a

C [ o | ] oTIVE
FPSC-RECORDS/REPORTING



IR
‘ spgl-,::m-#b ﬂ; Fiardlld 37000

Fabeghure SPR03 3.
o, o0 T4 TR

P L e
Mwager - gy
ey 1, 199

Lirs. Bienca £. Bayo, Dirsctor
Division of Recards smd Heponting
2540 Shumard Boudevar
Ta'lshasses, I 32)95-0850

Dhear Mirs. Baya:
InRe Dol Mumber 7607310

United Tclephoce Compamy of Florida

Hagacd Jor blocking imvar: calls
Ir a better catad, March 7, 1996, United Telophone Company of Flonde (Spein)
nﬁﬁrﬂ:mﬂhhﬂnﬁud‘hﬂld:ﬁt 14 poy ik priooe localione.
Dozk=t Nurrber 9603 10 was cstablished 1 momoge fhat gued.
W'mhﬁdhhmnmmemqhh
tioe mah:hw‘smmuumndhmmum—dm
Docket Numxer 963339,

If w2 bave any questions, plesss call nc dircedy st ATT-E9-2400.

Plu-@ﬂ

1 Medle

INI¥4S WY BE:01 NOW 96-10-1N1

BEYB SLB LOV 'ON Xvd

10/10'd



